From: Livonia Resident who had "locked" meter taken by DTE while at work

To: aricnesbitt@house.mi.gov, tommcmillin@house.mi.govMikeShirkey@house.mi.gov, ThomasStallworth@house.mi.gov, JeffFarrington@house.mi.gov, RayFranz@house.mi.gov, BradJacobsen@house.mi.gov, RickOutman@house.mi.gov, PeterPettalia@house.mi.gov, AmandaPrice@house.mi.gov, WayneSchmidt@house.mi.gov, DaleWZorn@house.mi.gov, JosephGraves@house.mi.gov, RudyHobbs@house.mi.gov, DavidNathan@house.mi.gov, BillLaVoy@house.me.gov, MatilynLane@house.mi.gov, CharlesBrunner@house.mi.gov, HenryYanez@house.mi.gov, ColleneLamonte@house.mi.gov, DanLauwers@house.mi.gov, TimKelly@house.mi.gov, ThomasHooker@house.mi.gov, KurtHeise@house.mi.gov, PatSomerville@house.mi.gov, GregMacMaster@house.mi.gov, RayFranz@house.mi.gov
Cc: JohnWalsh@house.mi.gov 

Dear Representatives, 
I am respectfully requesting that an Analog meter be returned to my house. 

As of late, I have been educating myself on the many negative effects of 'smart-grid' technology, and am extremely concerned by the blatant disregard for those of us who are speaking up, but have been ignored by those who represent us.  

Attempts were made by myself to keep my Analog meter, but was told by the DTE clerk, that I did not have a choice, but I could 'opt-out' by not having the meter turned on.  Then I was told that I would have to pay extra for that option!  This makes absolutely no sense to me.  The only acceptable "opt-out" meter is the analog meter.

State representative Tom McMillin has introduced a Bill in the state legislature that would allow people to opt-out of smart meters. The Bill, once properly amended, would allow utility customers to keep their analog meters, if they so choose, without being penalized to do so.

I am requesting that an immediate hearing be held on this bill. Our health and privacy hangs in the balance. 

Regards, 

